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25th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Summer School: Wednesday 27th July to Friday 29th July 
 
We are offering a 3-day summer school for your son in July.  This will be an opportunity for him to 
meet some of the other boys joining SHSB in September. 
 
The 3-day programme will include activities in a variety of subjects including Science, Drama, 
Citizenship and PE.  On the final day, there will be an optional sporting tournament in the afternoon 
where the boys can compete in three trophy tournaments. 
 
There will be no catering facilities available so your son will need to bring a packed lunch and 
refreshments each day.  Water will be available to refill bottles. 
 
The cost for attending will be £90 and will be payable via WisePay (if you are in receipt of Pupil 
Premium, your son’s place will be funded by SHSB).  Make sure you sign up to WisePay if you 
haven’t already so that you can make payments when they become available. 
 
If you would like your son to attend, please click on the link below and complete the online form to 
register an interest by no later than Friday 17th June. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Z8vQnRdx4a 
 
Mr Miller, who will be organizing Summer school, we be in touch after 17th June with information 
on how to pay and more detail about the 3 days. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr John Brandon 
Director of Key Stage 3 

https://forms.office.com/r/Z8vQnRdx4a

